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From: Mark Cox [mailto:MarkCox@mdclegal.com.au]

Sent: Thursday, 10 October 2013 9:51 PM

To: Patricia Georgee; Ed Killesteyn

Cc: Peter Kramer; Senator.Ludlam@aph.gov.au

Subject: RE: Correspondence from the Electoral Commissioner to Senator Scott Ludlam [DLM=For-
Official-Use-Only]

Dear Ms Georgee
Please see the attached letter addressed to the Commissioner and kindly confirm receipt.
Yours faithfully

Mark Cox | Director
I markcox@mdclegal.com.au | M: 0409 086 742 | T: (08) 6263 4433 | F: (08) 6263 4444
A: 44 Kings Park Road, West Perth, WA 6005 | W: www.mdclegal.com.au
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This email is sent by MDC Legal. MDC Legal does not provide any warranty that this email does not contain viruses or errors. The
information in this email and any attachments may be confidential and/or subject to legal professional privilege. It is intended
solely for the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, your access to this material is not authorised and any use,
interference with, disclosure, copying, or distribution of this material is prohibited. If you have received this email/facsimile in
error, kindly notify the sender, delete the material from your system, discard any printed copies and refrain from disclosing the
information to any third parties. This email and any attachments are also subject to copyright and may not be reproduced without
permission. Please consider the environmental impact of printing this email

From: Patricia Georgee [mailto:Patricia.Georgee@aec.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 10 October 2013 8:44 AM

To: Mark Cox; Senator.Ludlam@aph.gov.au

Cc: Peter Kramer

Subject: Correspondence from the Electoral Commissioner to Senator Scott Ludlam [DLM=For-
Official-Use-Only]

For-Official-Use-Only
Dear Mr Cox,

Please find attached correspondence on the matter of a request for a re-count in the WA
Senate elections.

As you mentioned in your correspondence to Mr Kramer and Mr Killesteyn yesterday there is
media interest in this matter. Consequently the Electoral Commissioner expects to provide a
media release on this matter shortly.

As | am aware of the time difference between WA and the eastern States | have taken the
liberty of also sending this correspondence directly to Senator Ludlam’s office.

Ms.Patricia Georgee | Senior Lawyer

Legal Services Section | Legal & Compliance Branch
Australian Electoral Commission

T: (02) 6271 4511 | M: 0406 379 258 | F:




AE c Your vote is a valuable thing. E%ﬂé
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If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all copies. If this email or
any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or
copyright in respect of information in the email or attachments.





